
 
 
 
 
March 24, 2020 
 
 

 
Lin Collazo Carro 
Associate Dean of Students 
 
Information about access to Blackboard 
 
Dear students: 
 
Some of your professors may choose to use Blackboard as the main tool to offer live sessions for 
the rest of the semester. We sent some documents in Spanish regarding access to 
Blackboard.  Please, refer to the following link for the available English 
version: https://help.blackboard.com/. Some useful sections in that link are: 
 

 https://help.blackboard.com/Learn/Student/Getting_Started/Access_Learn 
 https://help.blackboard.com/Learn/Student/Getting_Started/Find_Your_Courses 
 https://help.blackboard.com/Learn/Student/Getting_Started/Log_in_to_Learn 
 https://help.blackboard.com/Learn/Student/FAQ  

  

You may access our Blackboard platform here: https://interbb.blackboard.com/webapps/login/. 
If you have trouble accessing your account, you may write to postmaster@lex.inter.edu. 
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